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Centenary HQ Project Update 
 

The Fund Raising Committee has been very busy during 
the summer and I am very pleased to announce we have 
now raised, once all pledges and donations have been 
received, in the region of £70,000 towards our new HQ 
project. 
In particular I have to say a very big thank you to a 
very generous donation from a parent of the group who 
at this year’s family camp pledged £10,000. This is a 
phenomenal and much welcome gesture and whilst the 
family would like to remain anonymous on behalf of the 
entire Scout Group we convey a very big thank you for 
your support. Other donations include the following: 
• Ware Estates Charity £5,000 
• Ware Town Council £500 
• Ware Skillman Charity £500 
• HCVYS £1,542.19 towards a new kitchen 
In addition we have received £120 from ex scouts and 
their families. Selling Burgers at Ware Week raised 
£462 and the Family Camp in June raised a staggering 
£1,200. Finally we have received notice of a further 
sizeable donation which has pushed our total to 
approximately £70,000. We hope to be able to confirm 
this pledge and provide further details very soon. 
 
A big thank you to everyone who helped, participated, 
pledged and donated funds – we have made significant 
progress and the Committee now have a renewed 
enthusiasm to take its efforts to the next level in 
meeting its goal of a new HQ for the 100 year centenary 
celebrations of Scouting in August 2007. 
 
If you would like to donate/pledge funds to the HQ 
appeal please make your cheques payable to the Great 
Amwell Scout Group HQ Fund and post to Colin Haywood 
Group Scout Leader at 79 Furlong Way Great Amwell 
Herts SG12 9TE - Thank You 
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